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I take this opportunity to wish all our stakeholders a very happy new year! We at SJ Contracts are keenly 
looking forward to more milestones along with everyone this year. The last quarter has significantly 
shaped our evolution as a service provider and I credit our focus on qualitative growth in cohesion with 
our growth in volumes. 

Keeping the spirit of constant evolution alive, SJ Contracts has worked on upskilling itself in the recent 
past. As a result, we have started offering a larger spectrum of services offered. We have successfully 
delivered a few turnkey projects in the past. Going ahead, we will be taking up more of such turnkey 
projects. 

Certain imminent projects will also be executed on a design and build basis. We feel confident and 
excited as we foray into these avenues with our commitment to serve all our clients, vendors and 
employees in the best possible ways!

2018 had us adding another feather to our cap with the 
victory of the prestigious, annual Builders’ Association 
of India (BAI) in the ‘Well Built Structure Competition 
2018’. The award was won in the ‘Well Equipped/ Well 
Mechanised Site’ category for the project ‘Malpani 
Agile’ at Baner. While awards recognise the work we do 
at the company, what we are most proud of is our 
brilliant team whose professional execution is greatly 
responsible for our accolades!
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